



RS21 UK & Ireland Notice to Competi

Number: 04

Plan for Sunday 23 June 2024

Source: Race Committee

Venue: Lymington

Published: 2024-06-23 07:22

Notice:

Good Morning!

My forecast is that there will be very little wind until about 11:00, when a 11-12 knot breeze gusting 14-16 will come in from 250-260 ish which will last until after we have gone home so you may have to use your engines to get to the racecourse on time.

The tide is flooding until 12ish and will then start ebbing, and at least it will help you get to the racecourse and home again!

I plan to set up the course to the East of the river in a similar place to the first day and run 3 races. There can be no Warning signal after 15:00 but I plan to have us ashore by then if the wind holds.

The Folkboat Nationals are still on and will be based between us and the Lymington river and the LTSC runs their dinghy Sunday series to the West of the river, so it will be quite busy going in and out.

See you out there.

Roger Wilson
Race Officer.